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Event Recap: Fox Studios Tour 
 

The ASSP – Los Angeles Chapter recently hosted an engaging and 
educational event at Fox Studios, drawing over 35 Safety Professionals from 
Los Angeles to Riverside. Attendees got a unique behind-the-scenes look at 
safety practices in the film production industry, led by the Fox Studios EHS 
and Fire Safety teams. The event featured an exclusive studio tour that 
highlighted both the rich history of the lot and real-world applications of 
production safety practices. There was also an in-depth presentation by LJB 
Engineer, Thomas Kramer, who provided valuable insights into fall protection 
equipment and upcoming changes to Cal/OSHA Fall Protection regulations. 
Special thanks to the Fox Studios team; Linda Morales, Micah Auerbach, and 
Chris Kumfer for their contributions to this incredible event! 

  
Mentorship and Emerging Professionals Programs 
If you would like to be involved with the mentorship program, 
then please reach out to Jasmine San Nicolas at 
jsannicolas@uscompliance.com.  
 

   

The Los Angeles Chapter of the ASSP is dedicated to promoting the safety profession through increased public awareness and 
providing opportunities for networking and professional growth. To become a member or to ask any questions, please contact 

one of our Chapter officers (http://la.assp.org/chapter-officers/). Stay in the know - follow us on LinkedIn HERE.  

MEMBER HIGHLIGHT: Nominate Someone!  

 

 

June ASSP Educational & 
Networking Event 
Date & Time: June 12th, 11:45pm – 2pm 
Location: CSU – Dominquez Hills 
 

Details: Two unique sessions will be 
presented: Safety Management vs. 
Safety Hero and Rewiring Safety – How 
Mental Health & Neural Pathways 
Influence Workplace Safety. Lunch 
included. 
 

Registration: $20, sign up here 
 
Job Postings 
Find job postings in the Safety 
Professional field on our website here.  
 

Events 
 

Do you know someone who should be highlighted in our newsletter? Contact Courtney Hansen at 
Courtney.Hansen@nv5.com to nominate them for a future newsletter.  
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